[image: image1.png]



Global Operations and Supply Chain Competitiveness (GLOPSCO) RIG Update – March 2018
Aim and objective

· The GLOPSCO RIG has managed to meet the multi-disciplinary and enterprise integrated research development objectives in last two months by organising two workshops 

Membership

· The RIG currently has 28 members from different faculties and universities across the glob. There are 5 professors, 3 Associate Professors, 12 Senior Lecturers, 4 lecturers, 1 Graduate Tutor, 2 Associate lecturers and 1 PGR student registered in the RIG

· The internal members are mainly from B&M department and BASCM group. There are also two colleagues from IDO in the list. 

· The external members are from Karl Franzence University in Austria (Prof), Teesside University (Prof), Heriot - Watt University (Prof), La Rochelle University (Prof) and Nottingham Trent University (Associate Prof). 

· Any external or internal person who delivers any research seminar talk will be automatically registered to our RIG list. 

Activities

· The first workshop was held with the title as “Bring Law to Operations” inviting business and las school colleagues to discuss and explore possible inter-disciplinary research activities and publications. Fifteen people attended including some colleagues form law and generally the outcome was very positive identifying that some law colleagues have already been working at some areas linked to procurement and business management. 
· The second workshop was held in conjunction with the BASCM subject group and North of England Chamber of Commerce to promote more enterprise engagement. The title of this workshop was “How academics can do for businesses”. Some delegates from local businesses joined and registered to the workshop to listen to academics introducing what potential enterprise-research integrated activities could be. This was also successful as the key idea of next workshop was identified. 

· The first research seminar has already been agreed to be held after the Easter break by inviting an academic from University of Coventry to do his research talk. This has provisionally agreed and we are waiting for the confirmation of the topic. 

· The second research seminar will be held before the summer break with the title of “Identifying hidden cost for businesses to gain more competitive advantage”. This was agreed with the chamber of commerce as they indicated the voice of customer and requirement of the business delegates to know more about how to gain more competitive advantage without excessive focus on sales and revenue. 

